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WPPX Pool Opening Delayed; New Key Cards Required

1 message

Waverly Park Press <2wppress@gmail.com> Wed, May 10, 2017 at 11:40 PM
To: Waverly Park Residents <2wppress@gmail.com>

Bcc: wppx.archive@gmail.com
The WPHA Board of Directors (BOD) has set Friday, May 19 as opening day for the 2017 pool season.
Several factors played into this delayed opening date:

» Failure of pool key card controller
¢ Scheduled termite treatment on May 15 that would require closing pool for two days
e Extra curing time for new pool plaster

New Key Cards Required: All current card data was lost when the system controller failed. Homeowners' current key
cards will no longer work. The BOD is working on a plan to get working key cards to all eligible homeowners/residents.
Details later.

Responses to: WPHA BOD
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